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Ashley Quick

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 10:58 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Vero Electrical Problems

Please place the e-mail below in docket correspondence, consumers and their representatives in Docket No. 160049. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
From: wgcurranjr@aol.com [mailto:wgcurranjr@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 10:08 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner 
Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Subject: Vero Electrical Problems 
 
To: Public Service Commission  
From: William G. Curran Jr. 
  
I am sure all of the members of the Commission are aware of our country’s history  “Taxation withour 
Representation”  is Tyranny.  Withour firing a shot you can correct a situation such as this that exists in our 
Town.  
 
Our Town is currently divided so that some of it is supplied by Florida Power and Light for electrical 
service.  The balance is served by Vero Beach.  There is a wide difference in the rate charged.   
 
FPL has stated it is “ready, willing and able” to supply the entire Town.   Comments have been made that Vero 
Beach supplements it’s tax bill with revenue from the electricity. 
 
Certainly none of you would like to hear your money was being used in such a manor. 
 
Obviously I am a resident of Indian River Shores and would be very interested in your help in correcting the 
wrong doing described above, in your upcoming decision on a territorial modification Docket #160049 
 
Thank  You, 
 
William  G. Curran Jr. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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